April Newsletter

Living Stones,

What a beautiful Business Meeting on March 23rd. We have officially agreed to come together under the new name of Living Stone Assembly of God. No longer are we separated with differing names; rather, we are all individually marked as Living Stones, being built together on the unifying Living Stone Himself, Jesus Christ, our King. Thank you all so much for buying in and believing that God is doing a new thing in and through us all.

Also, what an amazing special offering for the parsonage in Onalask; you have humbled me to no end! With all the monthly commitments, we came in at just about 42% of our total need. I have got to tell you, with this being our first ever special offering of this magnitude, you have shown up in a big way! Thank you SO MUCH for your faithfulness. I have no words to thank you enough.

Lastly, at the business meeting, I made a few commitments myself that I wanted to be sure everyone was privy tto Although there are many other things that I'd love to see done in and through us over the next year, here are the 7 things I have committed to working on:

- ☑ Schedule a short-term mission trip.
- ☐ Take a semi-local mission trip.
- ☐ Complete the Onalaska Parsonage.
- ☑ Do everything in our power to have a well in at Doty.
- ☑ Implement a solution for occupancy concerns in Winlock.
- ⊠ Keep you reminded of how we are doing financially and get over my pride when it comes to discussing money with God's people.

Please, join me in prayer over each of these items. If the Lord doesn't build the house, we labor in vain. Speaking of laboring in vain, let me remind us all why we are now Living Stone Assembly of God. 1 Peter 2:4-5 tells us that we are... "Coming to Him as to a living stone, rejected indeed by men, but chosen by God and precious, you also, as living stones, are being built up a spiritual house, a holy priesthood, to offer up spiritual sacrifices acceptable to God through Jesus Christ." This is our reminder that we are being built together by the One who built the world. May He build us together stronger and more unified than ever. To God be the Glory.

With Love in Christ, Pastor Jared Hunt